CITY OF EUREKA City Attorney

531 K Street Eureka, California 95501-1165
(707) 441-4147 o FAX (707) 441-4148

LFC May 2, 2016

Linda Stansberry
North Coast Journal
Linda@northcoastjournal.com

Re:  Public Records Act Request Received April 7, 2016

Dear Ms. Stansberry:

The City is in receipt of your Public Records Act request dated April 7, 2016, and
received same day. Your request seeks:

“Any and all written correspondences to and from members of the Eureka City Council
and the mayor regarding homelessness within city limits from Jan. 1, 2016 through April
7, 20167

The City has reviewed your records request; the records you requested are
nondisclosable.

Pursuant to Government Code Section 6254(b), the information you requested pertains to
pending litigation in which the City is named; therefore making that information exempt from
disclosure until the litigation has been adjudicated or otherwise settled.

In addition, your request seeks documents which are attorney-client communications and
attorney work product in the pending litigation listed above. Pursuant to Government Code
Section 6254(k), attorney-client communications and work product records are protected by
Evidence Code privileges and are exempt from disclosure in a PRA.

If you have any questions or concerns or would like further information, please contact

my legal assistant, Danielle Vickman, at 707-441-4147.

Sincerely, x)% %> 8
Cyndy Day-Wilson
City Attorney

CDW:Ip
cc: City Clerk



